
MEMORANDUM 
Williamson County Sheriff’s Office 

Administration 
 
 
 
TO:  Bob Space  
  Williamson County Purchasing Director 
   
FROM: Kurt Showalter 
  Financial Manager 
  
DATE: July 30, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal # 14RFP00222 
 
 
 
On behalf of the evaluation committee, I would like to thank you for your assistance with the 
evaluation and preparation of the above referenced proposal.   
 
After detailed review and careful consideration, the proposal submitted by Inmate Calling 
Solutions is the best apparent solution to the project for which the RFP was issued.  As a result 
our recommendation to the Commissioner’s Court is to award this project to Inmate Calling 
Solutions, LLC d/b/a IC Solutions 2014. 
 
Each vendor’s submission was appreciated and received complete consideration. 
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